THE WAY WEEKLY RECAP I FRIDAY 20 AUGUST 2021



## HAVE WE GOT YOUR CORRECT DETAILS?

## Have we got your correct mailing address?

Now more than ever, it is important we can stay in touch!!

Have we got your correct mailing address in the Parent Portal? Please log on to ensure your details are up to date so that we can mail you or your child things as necessary. Merit Certificates etc are now being sent out in the mail and we want to ensure that you receive these.

If you have any problems updating your address through the Portal, please call 02 9608 0033 or email us <a href="mailto:admin@thac.nsw.edu.au">admin@thac.nsw.edu.au</a>